May 19, 2012
Trails End Land Company, Inc.

Shohola Falls Trails End Land Co. Inc., held a Board of Director’s meeting on Saturday May 19, 2012 in the association office building at 11:06am
ROLL CALL:
Officers Present:

President 
– Mike Smith

Vice President – Robert Personette

Treasurer         – Jo-Ann Pollack

Secretary 
– Wendy Purdy

Members Present:

Vincent D’Eusanio

Arthur Deyns

Debbie Shevlin

Members Absent:

Iris Altreche

Gerrylynn Haak

Others Present:

Pam Valenza, Property Manager

President Smith called the meeting into session at 11:06am and asked for a motion for the minutes.

MOTION:  by Wendy Purdy to approve the minutes from December 10, 2011. Second: Debbie Shevlin VOTE: All in favor

Property Manager’s Report

· 2005 John Deere Backhoe – 
· cost $69,960 + tax after we trade in the old backhoe to 5 Star
· Monthly payment are $1,333

· We currently pay $1,165/month for the old backhoe

· Vinnie D’Eusanio suggested we look into whether or not we have to pay sales tax since we aren’t registering it

· Pres. Smith – look into making the monthly payment $1,400 and how long the loan is with that payment

MOTION: by Vinnie D’Eusanio to purchase new John Deere backhoe with trade-in credit of $27,000 – remaining $69,960 to be financed $1,333 per month for 5 years.  Second: Artie Deyns VOTE: All in favor
· Exact Abstract did not request a Resale Packet – 
· They said it was not part of their procedure

· Rich Henry is going to look into the issue because this could cause problems in the future.

· Vinnie D’Eusanio – Heard electric companies may help finance bringing electric systems up to date i.e. help us financially put our electric above ground.

MOTION: by Vinnie D’Eusanio to close the Land Company meeting.  Second: Wendy Purdy VOTE: All in favor

Respectfully submitted,

Maegan Herington
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